
***

THE VICE PRESIDENT
WASHINGTON**

October 1, 1963

Dear Hector:

I am very happy that you were so frank with me in
telling me the situation as you see it. There are a number
of difficulties in the way of carrying out the steps that you
propose -- especially since the appointments are not made
by me directly but come from the President, and since the
Executive Order places control of the staff in the Labor
Department rather than in my office.

However, with the help of good friends like you I
am confident that we will be able to work out the various
problems and we will keep in touch with you. Thank you
for your recommendations, which I always value. Best
regards.

Sincerely

*B. Jo*

Dr. Hector P. Garcia ~
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas



*

*
* THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON**

August 23, 1963

Dear Hector:

Congressman John Young conveyed your
very kind invitation for me to address PASSO.

Although I would like very much to accept
this engagement, I regret that it will be impossible.
I will be in Scandanavia at the time.

Kindest personal regards.

Sincerely,

Lyn on B. Joh on

Dr. Hector Garcia
3020 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas


